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TOWN OF BOXFORD

 MASSACHUSETTS 

01921

      
    BOXFORD CONSERVATION COMMISSION

                   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 7A Spofford Road, on November 1, 2018, at 7:30 or such other time when posted to verify the wetland delineation as shown on the plan for an

 Abbreviated Notice of Resource Area Delineation

by applicant: Florindo & Melinda Colella
for the property located at: 34 Winding Oaks Way; Map: 31, Block 2, Lot 16.4 

The Applicant seeks to determine the nature and extent of Wetland Resource Areas under both the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act and the Town of Boxford’s Wetlands Protection Bylaw.

This is a joint hearing under the requirements of MGL Ch. 131, Sect. 40, as amended, and Boxford's Wetlands Protection Bylaw, Chapter 192 of the code of the Town of Boxford.

Plans are available at the Commission's office at Town Hall, 7A Spofford Road, from 9am-1pm 

Mon.-Thur. For accommodations call (978) 887-6000, ext. 506. 

For the Commission,

Ross Povenmire, Conservation Director

